
     

September 15, 2025 

St. Antoninus 

JAGITUDE 
 

 jag.i.tude /jag’i-tood 
  

adjective:  

A reference to how 

one carries 

themselves when full 

of the pride in being a  

St. Antoninus Jaguar.  

 

(ex. They had a certain 

Jagitude about them.)  

 

noun:  

The passion it takes  

to be the best!  

 

(ex. The other schools 

knew it was over when 

they showed their 

Jagitude!) 

 

Dear Parents, 

     This is a busy week!  Sometimes, even more seems to happen during shorter ones. 

     All classes are finishing i-Ready Testing in Reading and Math, with some who have been 

out this week.  We will be ready to send home your child’s/children’s scores soon.  These 

scores help give us a baseline for the year.  We test again in January and May.  If your child 

falls below their predicted benchmark levels for their grade in either, we will be in touch to 

offer help.  Most do very well, and I know improvements are made during each year.  

“Summer lag” for some may cause their initial scores to be lower, but overall,  our students 

work hard and do very well. There are goals to meet, and I’m confident they will be 

successful. 

     Our Picture Day is tomorrow.  Students are mostly out of uniform at this time, but all are 

welcome to wear what they prefer for their picture.  It will be the picture used in our school 

yearbook, so please help your children choose wisely. 

     I’m sure you know that our Jag-A-Thon is on Friday!  If you’re not already volunteering, 

please do consider coming and walking or helping in some other way.  We do attend mass 

first on Friday morning, and all should wear their Class Shirts.  The students will walk together 

by class, and when they return, they’ll have a cool treat and relax while watching others take 

part in 50-yard dashes.  We will return to the building by 11:30 to allow cars to enter the 

parking lot.  If you’re volunteering, you may take your child home (or out to lunch) with you.  

Please let the homeroom teacher(s) know you’re doing so, and if you can send word ahead of 

time about your plans, it would be appreciated. 

     Next Tuesday (9/23), we will have two assemblies from ReportBullying.com.  The speaker 

(Jim Jordan) has years of experience, is coming to us from the Niagara Falls area, and speaks 

nationally to many Intermediate-aged groups on bullying and, of equal importance, on being 

a good bystander.  Another pertinent topic covered is exclusion and gossiping.   I’ve 

prearranged two assemblies.  Grades 3-5 will assemble from 8:50-9:35, and Grades 6-8 will 

assemble from 9:45-10:40.  If you are home and would like to attend, you are welcome to 

join us.  He will be speaking in the Undercroft that morning. 

     Have a great week! 

     Yours in Christ, Marianne Rosemond 

      



 

 

UPCOMING DATES 
September 16th Fall Picture Day 

September 19th Jag-A-Thon– 12:00 dismissal 

September 29th NO SCHOOL– FMHE Inservice Day 

October 1st Confirmation Meeting-6:30 

October 7th Open House –new students ONLY-6:00-7:30 

October 23rd NO SCHOOL– Conferences 

October 24th NO SCHOOL– Conferences 

October 27th NO SCHOOL 

October 31st Halloween Parade-details to come 

 

 

 

 YEARBOOKS 

Last chance to order your 24-25 yearbooks.  Please let Erica know if you would like to purchase a 
yearbook- $35.00 cash. 

 GREAT WOLF LODGE 

If you are looking to get out and enjoy a night with your St A's friends, join us on SUNDAY, OCTOBER 
26th at Great Wolf Lodge! It's a fun time for the kids and adults that has become a St A's tradition! 
Book by SEPTEMBER 26th to get our group price! A room booking gives you access to the pool all 
day Sunday AND Monday. SEE FLYER FOR MORE DETAILS.  Questions? Email Sarah Royer at: 
sarahannroyer@gmail.com  
 PTO NEWS 

If your family has raised $150 or more through the 99Pledges online platform, congratulations! Your 
child may be out of uniform until Thursday, September 19 (except on Fridays, when students must 
wear uniforms for Mass). 

 On Jag-a-thon Day – Friday, September 19, students should wear their class t-shirts. If you haven’t 
ordered one yet, place your order here: 
 Order Class Shirts 

 NEW STUDENT OPEN HOUSE 

We will have our fall open house on Tuesday, October 7th from 6:00-7:30.  The open house is for 
new potential incoming students ONLY.  If you have an incoming Kindergarten student for the 26-27 
school year, you may register early.  Please reach out to Erica to complete this process. DO NOT   
register with your current Option C account.  

 

mailto:sarahannroyer@gmail.com
https://saint-antoninus-shop.square.site/


 HOT LUNCH PROGRAM 

The last day to order hot lunch is THIS Wednesday, 9/17, by 6pm.  Please get your orders in, there 
will be no exceptions to the deadline. 

https://saint-antoninus-shop.square.site/hot-lunch 

 HOMEROOM PARENTS 

Please see the attached list of homeroom parents for each grade level. 

 LADY JAGS CLUB UPDATES 

Thanks to everyone who returned their permission slip for the Lady Jags Club! You should hear from 
your squad leaders this week if you haven't already. If you don't hear from anyone by Monday 9/15, 
please email ladyjagsclub@saintantoninus.org and we will make sure your daughter is on the squad 
list and we have the right contact info for your family. 

If your daughter still wants to join the Lady Jags Club but has not returned a permission slip, please 
reach out to your grade level squad leader to see if they are still accepting girls in their squad. Squad 
leaders will be responsible for collecting any late permission slips and relaying that info to Bonnie & 
Alyse.  Unfortunately we ran into too many scheduling conflicts in January, so the Father-Daughter 
Dance has been rescheduled for Saturday March 7th, 2026! 
 Communications Coordinator- Bonnie Kramer:  ladyjagsclub@saintantoninus.org 
 WRESTLING SIGN UPS 

St. Antoninus is teaming up with another Family School, St. Al’s, to offer grade school wrestling. This 
is open to all boys and girls kindergarten through grade 6 that are interested in learning the sport. 

Sign ups will run until November 7th. If you’re interested or have any questions please reach out to 
Mark Grome @ markjgrome@gmail.com. 

Learn more: https://saintals.org/wrestling/ 

https://registration.bluesombrero.com/4280/available-programs?divisionId=41446697 

 BOYS BASKETBALL 

2025 Boys Basketball Fall 

Boys basketball signups are now open for boys entering 3rd grade through 8th grade in 2025. Sign 
ups will close on September 15th. 

https://registration.bluesombrero.com/4280/available-programs?divisionId=41444738 

5th to 8th grade will have tryouts scheduled to begin September 21st. No late sign ups will be ac-
cepted due to the short turnaround. 

Tryouts are for those kids that would like to play on the A or B teams. If you have any questions, 
please reach out to Jake Rudemiller (513-300-8608 or jake.rudemiller@gmail.com) 

The 2nd Grade Boys signups will remain open until September 30th. 

We are also always looking for coaches, so please sign up through Blue Sombrero or reach out to 
the contact information below if you are interested in coaching. 

If you have any questions please email either Jake Rudemiller (jake.rudemiller@gmail.com), Rob 
Boeing (rob_boeing@yahoo.com) or Laura Boeing (lauraaboeing@gmail.com). 

 

https://saint-antoninus-shop.square.site/hot-lunch
mailto:ladyjagsclub@saintantoninus.org
mailto:ladyjagsclub@saintantoninus.org
mailto:markjgrome@gmail.com
https://saintals.org/wrestling/
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 BAKE SALE 

Please see the attached flyer with details on the 8th grade bake sale. 

 



 

 
To support the 8th Grade Class 

Trip to Washington, DC! 
 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 24  
at Lunchtime 

 
All items will be $1 





Room Parent & Class Party Money! 

 
 
 

 
 
Thank you to everyone who volunteered to be a Room Parent. If you were not 

selected this year, we hope you will volunteer next year for a turn, as well as helping this 
year’s Room Parents to make it a fun year for your child’s grade! 

 
There is one room parent for each homeroom and a grade level treasurer. For larger 

parties and activities room parents can create sign-ups for extra volunteers or items 
needed. There is a committee of two parents per homeroom and a grade level treasurer for 
8th grade, who can work together to plan all the traditional 8th grade activities. 
 

The treasurer will collect class party money ($10 per student) & teacher Christmas 
gift money (optional). Money collected must be cash (or Venmo if your Room Parents are 
comfortable using it). NO checks can be accepted. Please watch for an email from your 
Room Parents with more details. 

 

Room Parents 2025-2026: 

 
Kindergarten 
Natalie Wandstrat & Amy King 
Treasurer: Lindsey Oaks 
 
1st Grade 
Paige Wessels & Melissa Long 
Treasurer: Sarah Brinkmann 
 
2nd Grade 
Jill Albertz & Laura Hueneman 
Treasurer: Tess Lane 
 
3rd Grade 
Sarah Parton & Stephanie Duebber 
Treasurer: Ella George 
 
4th Grade 
Erin Reder & Ali Scully 
Treasurer: Christie Stange 

5th Grade 
Bonnie Kramer & Heather Flick 
Treasurer: Emily Kuchey 
 
6th Grade: 
Jill Albertz & Missy Tepe 
Treasurer: Jenny Melillo 
 
7th Grade 
Shannon Gilday & Jess Kappa 
Treasurer: Rachel Price 
 
8th Grade 
Stephanie Duebber & Heather Gaynor 
Kristen Carmen & Ashley Altenau 
Treasurer: Shari McCoy 
 
 

 
Thanks, Bonnie 

(mrsbonniekramer@gmail.com) 

mailto:mrsbonniekramer@gmail.com


 

Lady Jags Squad Leaders  
2025-2026 

 
 
______________________________________________________ 
 

 
Kindergarten Squad 2034 
Oriana Center & Kate Gross 

 
1st Grade Squad 2033 

Erika Mauer & Amanda Ventling  
 

2nd Grade Squad 2032 
Emily Dennett, Colleen Hofstetter & Lauren Siemer 

 
3rd Grade Squad 2031 

Lisa Cassedy-Curnayn, Molly Kenkel & Brigette Heinlein 
 

4th Grade Squad 2030 
Emily Kuchey, Ali Athi, Erin Reder & Erica Neiheisel 

 
5th Grade Squad 2029 

Bonnie Kramer & Jenny Schroeder 
 

6th Grade Squad 2028 
Jen Mueller & Heather Kammer 

Stephanie Barker & Nicole Gruen 
 

7th Grade Squad 2027 
Melissa Striet & Amy King 

 
8th Grade Squad 2026 

Danielle Goertemoeller & Kelly Walter 
 

8th Grade Girl Scout Troop 
Stephanie Carle & Jen Mueller 



Lady Jags Events  
2025-2026 

 
*ALL EVENTS ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

______________________________________________________ 

 
 

SOCK  HOP 
Friday September 12th 

(Undercroft, 7:00-9:00PM) 

 

Halloween 
Happenings 

Wednesday October 29th 
(Undercroft, 6:00-8:00PM - K-4 & 7th) 

 

Movie Night 
Saturday November 15th 

(Undercroft, 6:30-9:00PM) 

 

Project Reindeer 
 

November 2025 
(filled boxes due Monday 12/1) 

 

Advent Fest  
Sunday December 7th 

(Optional, not an official club event) 

 
 

 
 
 

Around the World Day 

Wednesday February 4th 
(Undercroft, 2:45-4:15PM - K-3 & 6th) 

 
FATHER-DAUGHTER 

DANCE 
Saturday March 7th 
(Undercroft, 6:30-9:00PM) 

 

Easter  
Service Project 
for St. Francis Seraph 

Sunday March 22nd 
(11:00AM-1:00PM - 1st & 8th only) 

 

Mother-Daughter 
Painting Party 
Saturday March 28th 
(Undercroft, 7:00-9:00PM) 

 

CAMP ERNST 
Fri. & Sat. May 8th-9th 
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